
 

 

 

 

18th June 2021 
 
REPORTS 
Reports will be posted out on Monday 12th July, the 
reports will detail your child’s progress and achievements 
this year.   We will also post out information regarding 
your child’s class and teacher for the next academic year. 
  

PARENT/TEACHER PHONE CALLS 
Teachers will be organising ten minute phone calls with parents to discuss their 
child’s report, these will take place on Tuesday 13th July, Wednesday 14th July and 
Thursday 15th July.  Your child’s class teacher will contact you directly to arrange a 
time. 
 
YEAR 6 LEAVING CELEBRATIONS 
On Monday 19th July we will be holding a Celebration 
Day for Year 6.  We will be having a picnic on the field, 
doing party games, giving out awards and each child will 
receive a leaving present.  Year 6 should come in their 
own clothes on this day.   
 
SPORTS DAY 
Sports Day will be held in individual classes.  Unfortunately, due to rising infections 
of Coronavirus we are unable to invite parents to Sports Day this year. 
 
SUNCREAM 
Please put suncream on your child in the morning before 
they come to school.  If it needs reapplying through the 
day please send a bottle of suncream with your child, 
and inform your child’s teacher.  Please also remember 
to send your child with a sun hat which should have their 
name in it.  Thank you. 

 

 
 


